
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

December Newsletter 
 
Merchandise 
 Merchandise orders should be arriving next week!  I’m extremely pleased with how well the merchandise has 
been holding up over the years.  If any of your items are a surprise, I will be in touch when I receive everything to get 
those items to you. 
 
Studio 7 Company Performance @  the Morguen Toole Co.  
 The Studio 7 Company dancers will be performing at the 
Morguen Toole Company on Sunday, December 10th from  
1:00-4:00 pm.  They will be dancing and helping kids decorate 
cookies, have pictures with Santa, and more!  Mark this down 
and come out to support our girls.  Money they make from 
working at this event will go toward their charter bus rental in 
Disney World!  
 
Christmas Break 
 The studio will be closed Monday, December 25-Tuesday, 
January 2nd.  Classes will resume Wednesday, January 3rd.   
Have a safe and happy holiday!    
 
Email 
 Please make sure you check your email frequently for reminders or changes to schedules.  If you have made any 
changes to your email address, please let me know! 
 
Costume Balances 
 For your planning, costume balances will be due by Thursday, January 11th.  Costume balance papers will be 
distributed the first full week of December.  There will be a $5.00 fee added per costume if your total is not paid in full 
by January 11th. Families with a balance of $0.00 will not receive a paper.  Thank you for paying in full.   
 
Practice CD’s 
 For any dancer interested in having their recital music burned to a CD, please bring in a blank disk (CD- not 
DVD) with your name and class time(s) listed and I will be more than happy to make you one at my earliest 
convenience. 
 
Calendar- www.studio7dance.com  
 Remember to check out the Important Dates link on the website to stay updated with events at S7!   
 
Weather Cancellations  
 Just because local school districts may have been cancelled or dismissed early does not mean Studio 7 will be 
closed. Please check your email and Facebook to see if Studio 7 has been closed due to inclement weather.  
PLEASE NOTE: Classes will NOT necessarily be made up when missed for bad weather!  

merry christmas 

Studio 7 School of Dance 

305 Main St. 

Meyersdale, PA 15552 

814-634-9013 

studio7dance@yahoo.com 

Christmas Spirit Week! 
During the week of  

December 18-21, 2017, please 

have your dancer dress in 

holiday colors, sparkles, tinsel, 

bows, antlers, etc. and help 

build the excitement for the 

Christmas break! 
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